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Roads and Maritime Services is carrying out utility investigations to gather information about utilities within 

the F6 Extension Stage 1 project area. The work will take place along West Botany Street, between Bermill 

Street and President Avenue, Kogarah. 

We have included a map to show the location of the work. 

We will be working up to six night shifts from Monday 5 February until Wednesday 14 February 2018, 

weather permitting. Work will take place between 9pm and 4am from Monday to Wednesday.  

 

How will the work affect you? 

The utility investigation work will involve a variable message sign (VMS) mounted truck travelling along 

West Botany Street. The truck will stop at regular intervals for a team of surveyors to gather information 

about the utilities on West Botany Street.  

The utility investigations will be carried out in multiple locations along West Botany Street and we expect 

the investigations to take less than 10 minutes at each location.  

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes in place to ensure the work zone is safe.  

Rolling lane closures will be in place and may affect travel times. There are no planned lane closures for 

day time work. Please keep to speed limits and follow the roadwork signage. For the latest traffic updates, 

you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

 

Contact 

If you have any questions please call our project team on 1800 789 297 during office hours (8:30am to 5pm 

Monday to Friday) or email F6Extension@rms.nsw.gov.au Thank you for your patience during this 

important work. 
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Location of work on West Botany Street, Rockdale 

  

 

 

 

 

Translating and Interpreting Service 

If you need an interpreter, please call the Translating and Interpreting Service (TIS National)  

on 131 450 and ask them to telephone the F6 project team on 1800 789 297. 

Bermill Street Planned night 

work locations 
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